22nd  March 2024
Fishers Mobile Farm
Nursery
Tuesday 30th April 2024
Dear Parent/Carer

This term, as part of our topic work we have invited a company called ‘Fishers Mobile Farm’ to come and bring a variety of farm animals for the children to meet and obtain a hands on experience.  This will take place in school on Tuesday 30th April 2024.
If your child attends their normal nursery sessions on this day, they will take part in the experience during the school day.  If this is not your child’s usual nursery day, you are invited to bring your child to school for the morning session only (8.55am – 11.55am), so that they are able to participate in this wonderful event.
The cost of the experience is £4.10.  You are asked to make your contribution of £4.10 via your online schoolmoney account by Wednesday 24th April 2024. If your child is entitled or has ever been entitled to Free School Meals (not Universal Free School Meals), the cost of the trip will be £2.05.

Once payment is made via your online schoolmoney account this confirms your consent for your child to take part in the activity.
Yours sincerely

Nursery Teaching Staff
